4-11-22

Hardin County SCHOOL DISTRICT
DISTRCT FACILITIES PLAN HEARING REPORT

A public hearing was held at the Hardin County Board of Education on 4-11-22, at 6:00 pm.
The purpose of the public hearing was to propose a new District Facility Plan developed by the
Hardin County Local Planning Committee. The Local Planning Committee (LPC) voted 1S- 0
in favor of the proposed new plan and the Board voted 4-0 to approve the new plan.

There was/were two_persons at the hearing exclusive of the hearing officer individual(s) in
attendance. John Stith, Chief Operations Officer, served as the locally-appointed hearing

officer. No one signed in to speak that were present.
COMMENTS

John Stith called the public hearing to order. The hearing officer outlined the purpose of the
hearing and the hearing procedures in accordance with 702 KAR 1:001. It was explained that
those persons wishing to speak would be given the opportunity and that written statements would
be accepted. All considerations will be made available to the Kentucky Board of Education via
the hearing officer's report. The hearing officer read the proposed new District Facility Plan
which includes; Priority 1 projects include a new North Park Elementary, New West Middle
School, and Addition to EC3. Priority 2 projects include a new elementary, new middle and new
high school, a replacement school for College View Campus and a host of renovations/additions
to a number of facilities throughout the district. Priority 4 projects include a new Food Service
Facility, a new Central Office Annex, and renovations to all support facilities.

The floor was opened to those who wished to make a statement. Mr. Stith called the meeting to
order, recorded himself reading the agenda, reviewed the projects, and waited twenty minutes for
someone to sign in to speak. No one signed in to speak so he adjourned the hearing.

RECOMMENDATIONS

It is recommended that the new District Facility Plan developed by the Hardin County Local
Planning Committee and adopted by the Hardin County Board of Education be approved as the
District Facility Plan for the Hardin County School District. A copy of the new plan is
attached.

Respectfully submygtted, Reviewed by,
John Stith, Chief Operations Officer John Gilbert
cc: Greg Dunbar, Manager of Attachments:  Public Hearing Agenda '
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